RE: Feedback on Draft Community Charter from FONVCA

Subject: RE: Feedback on Draft Community Charter from FONVCA
Date: Mon, 12 Aug 2002 10:20:59 -0700
From: Don Bell <mayorbell@dnv.org>
To: "Corrie Kost™ <corrie@kost.ca>, caws.charterfeedback@gemsl.gov.bc.ca
CC: Bill Denault <Bill_Denault@dnv.org>, Don Bell2 <belld@dnv.org>,
Doug MacKay-Dunn <macdunn@dnv.org>, Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>,
Heather Dunsford <Heather_Dunsford@dnv.org>, Janice Harris <Janice_Harris@dnv.org>,
Lisa Muri <lisa_muri@dnv.org>, Agnes Hilsen <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>,
Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>

Thank you for the copy of your correspondence to Min. Nebbeling re the
proposed Community Charter. | found your comparison chart to be
interesting.

As you are aware, there still remains time for discussion and comment on the
proposed Charter for both the public and elected officials. The UBCM office
staff have confirmed that there will be several workshops at the UBCM Annual
Convention in September in addition to the ones held previously.

| have also made contact with Min. Nebbeling's office about the possibility
of a public meeting on the North Shore to allow for public questions and
input on the proposals. | have been advised today to expect to hear back
when the Minister returns from holiday at the end of August.

Mayor Don Bell

From: Corrie Kostinailto:corrie@kost.da

Sent: August 11, 2002 11:06 PM

To: caws.charterfeedback@gemsl.gov.bc.ca

Cc: Bill Denault; Don Bell2; Doug MacKay-Dunn; Ernie Crist; Heather
Dunsford; Janice Hatrris; Lisa Muri; Agnes Hilsen; Mayor and Council -
DNV

Subject: Feedback on Draft Community Charter from FONVCA

Attached you will find both Word and pdf versions of a submission on
behalf of the

Federation on North Vancouver Community Associations.

A formal signed copy will be mailed to the address mentioned
therein.

Yours truly,

Corrie Kost
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